
CAN I CHIEF JUDGE A TRACKING TRIAL? 

If you check any of the below boxes, you are qualified to be a Tracking Trial Chief Judge.   
Just remember you still must have your application into the National Secretary by Jan 31st 
of each year, and you must judge a tracking trial at least once every two years.  

Option 1 

I am a Regionally Certified Tracking Judge and a Level I or greater certified 
Trainer.  If you checked this box,  you do not need to return this form.  

Option 2 

I am a Regionally Certified Tracking Judge and meet these additional 
requirements:  

I have 10 years’ experience as a tracking dog handler 

AND 

I have certified a dog in a USPCA Tracking trial at least 6 times. 

If your check mark is beside the second option, then you are required 
to return this form, signed by you, with copies of 6 certificates of 
certification for Tracking or the dates and locations that you certified 
Tracking with a dog.   You will only need to do this once as long as 
your membership remains current.   

Signature: __________________________________________  

Printed: ___________________________________________    

Phone: _______________  Email: ______________________________ 

Date: ________________     

List the years you handled a Tracking dog ________________    
This form and copies of certificates OR information on certifications obtained need to be forwarded to the 
Judges Committee Chairman,  Gary Pietropaolo at the below address :  

    374 Leetown Road      Stormville, NY  12582   

**All information will be confirmed by the national office as needed.  

Melinda
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